A few reminders from the last bulletin: 
Join BITT through the Black Isle Partnership by contacting the Secretary on roy.sinclair8@btinternet.com   

Black Isle Wildlife Trail: Read Duncan Bryden's report and be inspired!​




 Black Isle Wildlife Trail Final Report Dec 2015...
​

North Highlands Initiative / North Coast 500: The NC500 continues to make the news and bring visitors to the area. The Black Isle now has a place on the NHI Board and a good presence on the NC500 website: click the link on the home page map http://www.northcoast500.com/home.aspx  Register or check / upgrade your listing, and get in touch with the NC500 to correct any errors or to contribute content: claire@north-highlands.co.uk
Cromarty Ferry: A decision is expected in February as to whether the ferry will run again in 2016. Fingers crossed!

Kirkmichael Trust: Verity Walker, whom many of you will know, has just been appointed as the Trust's Project Officer. The building will be restored and developed with really exciting plans for activities, displays and celebration of this wonderful Black Isle site. See http://www.kirkmichael.info/
Chanonry Point: Highland Council say To allow the works to proceed, the car park and the access road will be closed to all vehicular traffic between the 4th January and 24th March.  Vehicular access for residents will be maintained throughout. Access to the Point for pedestrians and those arriving by bicycle will remain available throughout the works.
Useful websites to check out:
www.blackislecommunitybroadband.co.uk Broadband woes? Try this...
BICB say "We are a Not For Profit Community Organisation aiming to bring High Speed Broadband to all of the Black Isle. Broadband here is poor, and it has become apparent that the current HIE/BT OpenReach upgrades will not provide any benefit for perhaps 20% of the homes and businesses on the Black Isle, and that there is no visibility of improvement for those affected. We have set up an organisation to try and secure a grant funding from Community Broadband Scotland in order to provide an alternate reliable high speed broadband service to cover as many of those addresses as we can."

www.geograph.org.uk Great photos of the area.
The Geograph® Britain and Ireland project is sponsored by the OS and aims to collect geographically representative photographs and information for every square kilometre of Great Britain and Ireland. Photos are free to re-use under a Creative Commons licence and there are lots of excellent ones of the Black Isle. Could be just what you need to refresh your website...

www.euansguide.com Register, and reach out to new customers.
Euan's Guide is a listings and review website that helps disabled people and their families know which venues are truly accessible. "A generic disabled access badge doesn't always tell the whole story" says founder Euan MacDonald. "Our website can give you confidence that someone in your situation has been there and can make a recommendation. Euan’s Guide aims to be a friendly, honest & empowering alternative to hours of web searching and phone calls and most importantly remove the ‘fear of the unknown’ when visiting a venue for the first time.
www.phototrails.org Promoting countryside access for people with disabilities.
Phototrails provides detailed information on walks around the UK, including trail features and site amenities such as whether disabled parking and accessible toilets are available. Each walk is described through a filmstrip and slideshow of photographs which let you see just what the walk is like. They include information on the surrounding environment, the walk distance and the features and highlights that you will find along the way. There are no Black Isle trails yet - could you add some?  

See also VisitScotland for great information and resources on Accessible Tourism:

http://www.visitscotland.org/business_support/advice_materials/advicelink_guides/accessible_tourism.aspx
www.cyclistswelcome.co.uk Register, and bring those cyclists to your door.
This scheme, operated by the Cyclists Touring Club, aims to help people find somewhere cycle-friendly to stay, eat, explore. Listings include details of a variety of accommodation types, cafes and cycle hire operators. There are no inspections; join FREE for the first three months and then if you quote Black Isle Bicycles when you sign up you'll get your year's rate reduced from £40 to £35. BIB can advise you on supporting cyclists with maintenance, route advice etc

www.visitscotland.org/business_support/quality_assurance/welcome_schemes.aspx
VisitScotland's Cyclists Welcome Scheme is FREE for existing members and again BIB can advise you on supporting cyclists. If your inspection is coming up, think about adding Cyclists Welcome to your business and tap into this fast-growing market.

